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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Dr. Katia Passerini, Provost and Executive Vice President, Seton Hall 

University 

From: Faculty Senate, Seton Hall University 

Re:  Approval of Revised Program Review Guidelines  

                             2021 – FS 30 

Date:              October 12th, 2021 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

On October 8th, 2021 the Faculty Senate voted to approve the revised Program Review Guidelines, 
with the following change: 
  

Be it resolved that the Faculty Senate approves the following Program Review 
Guidelines, with the following amendment: That the following language, appearing on page 
1, be removed from the guidelines: “Further, the process of annual review can trigger an 
out-of-cycle program review that will follow the same procedures described herein.”  
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___________________________________________________________ October 12th, 2021 

Dr. Katia Passerini, Provost and Executive Vice President, Seton Hall University  

 

 

___________________________________________________________ October 12th, 2021 

Dr. Mary Balkun, Chair, Faculty Senate, Seton Hall University  

 


